
Dear Members: 
Just in time for Father’s Day weekend, the floor for our new Health & Lifestyle Center was 

poured today.  The 5,000 square foot addition includes your new group fitness room and expanded 
workout space – which doubles our existing footprint.  On Monday, the team will start construction of the 
walls. 

   Seven concrete trucks arriving at 7am on Friday               Pouring the foundation for expanded cardio area 

Running in conjunction with the new space, the existing interior renovation continues to move 
forward.  Ceilings are being raised, extra walls removed, in-floor outlets installed, and plumbing lines 
excavated.  The next critical stage, once the walls are erected, will be the placement of the second floor 
and steel beams in mid-July. 

 Concrete floor cutouts for new electrical floor boxes     Lobby plumbing line from Spa Treatment/Locker Rooms 

Looking ahead to welcoming our members back in the fall, we continue to investigate best 
practices in our COVID-19 world.  The Design Committee has selected new touchless sink faucets.  Our 
Director, Mary Johnson, continues to fine-tune equipment placement and spacing.  Our HVAC contractor 
is presenting the best options for equipping our air-handlers with HEPA filters and ultra-violet light 
sanitizing systems.  For additional photos and videos, please click this TCC website link.  Questions and 
comments may be forwarded to josepha@thecommonsclub.com. 
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